Corrine Mourits
Project Department
SIMAVI 18/10/93
Spruitenbosstraat 6
2012 LK Haarlem
The Netherlands

Dear Ms. Mourits

Re: Kitui District Shallow Wells Project

We thank you for your letter of the 7/9/93 in which you specified the
requirements for receipt of the second instalment.

Enclosed please find: 1. a Financial Report and 2. a Progress Report, both on
the Kitui District Shallow Wells Programme.

The former was prepared by Messrs. Nyenge and Company, Certified Public
Accountants, after auditing the project, in a format which we use for
reporting to ICS on other activities. It is our hope that this is a satisfactory
format. If you need it in other formats, please let us know.

The Progress Report was prepared by Ground Survey (Kenya) Ltd. It serves as
an evaluation also for they located the wells and are experienced in the
sector. They have detailed comments on 24 wells/ well sites. Since they
compiled the report an extra well has been completed. We are continuing
with construction of extra wells before the onset of the rains.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,
Sasol Foundation

G-C. M. Mutiso  Peter van Dongen
Chairman Treasurer



